
Please include local art house theaters in this bill. The Salem Cinema is a gem in our beloved community and they are barely 
hanging on. Salem needs art cinema. This is more important than I can probably express in words. Please consider including them 
in the allotted funds. I have been supporting them with a monthly donation but we need more help. 

Thank you for your time. 

with gratitude, 
Brian Hart
Salem resident 


